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Newcastle upon Tyne

NE4 5AW

Tel:  0191 272 0239

18th October 2017
Dear Parents/Carers,
Just a little reminder that school will be closed next week for October half-term, from Monday 23rd October to Friday 27th October 2017. 
School will re-open at 8:55am on Monday 30th October, 2017. I hope that you and your children have a relaxing break. 
Also, there is a significant amount of lost property in the reception area of the school. Please take a look and see if there is anything belonging to your child/ren.

Finally, I am delighted to tell you that Newcastle City Council will be delivering Learn to Ride sessions and Bikeability Training Level 1 for all children who attend school in Newcastle.  
 
Children are also invited to bring their grown-ups along as they can take part too.
 
The training will be delivered on:
 
Tues 24th Oct and Thu 26th Oct 2017 
10-12am and 1-3pm 
at the Cycle Hub on the Quayside.
 
No booking is necessary but participants will need to bring their own bikes and if they have them helmets.  Helmets can be supplied if required. 
Yours Sincerely
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Ms Hall
Headteacher
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